Mr. Jack Carberry, Sports Editor, The Denver Post, Denver, Colorado.

Dear Jaok:

On October 25th you wrote me asking if it would be at all possible for me to attend the opening of your Victory League basketball season on Monday, December 11. It was not possible for me to do this, as much as I would have desired.

It might be that I could get out to see some of your A.A.U. games but I am not certain of the dates as yet. I could not be there for the finals as I have speaking dates for the end of the week, but it might be that I could get there for the opening games when all the teams were in action.

Will you kindly write me and let me know when you open? I would enjoy having a chat with you, chewing the fat over some of the things that have just gone over the dam on the basketball expose in the East. I am sure you feel pretty happy about calling the turn on the boys.

Let me hear of the A.A.U. dates at your early convenience.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCASAH